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Unemployment is meant for people who lost their jobs, not for those that choose to 

strike. Most settlements have reimbursement for lost wages or retroactive payments. 

There is on record recently a strike that had pay from unemployment and the 

settlement included reimbursement that the Department of Labor is trying to take 

back the unemployment pay that was received by those on strike. The Department 

has enough problems with   Legislature created bills, Please don’t add to their 

problems they already have and do not pass SB916. Strikes are bad for everyone 

except for Union Leaders, do not interfere with the process already highly regulated. 


